
 

 

Doubletrees School 
Knowing  Growing  Sharing  

Newsletter 01.10.2021 

Autumn Term 

Future Events: 

Friday 22.10.2021  - Wear Pink day! Charity fundraiser for Breast Cancer charities. Details to follow. 

Monday 25.10.2021  - Friday 29.10.2021  - Half Term 

Tuesday 19.10.2021  - Harvest Festival in school 

Wednesday 10.11.2021  - Tempest Photography. Individual Learner photo shoot 

Tuesday 23.11.2021  - M&M Theatre Production at Doubletrees.  Snow White. 

www.doubletrees.org.uk 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

I am very pleased to announce that our new website is in the finalisation stage and we will be 
launching it next week.  Watch this space for lots of exciting news and updates, and look out 
for the link that Laura will send to you so you can access it!  Our learners are very busy        
planning for all the fantastic events that we have within school and I’m really looking forward 
to the Snow White production. M&M theatre are captivating and very talented. Wishing you 
all a fantastic weekend. 

Heidi Hoskin. Head Teacher 

 We have booked an individual photo shoot 

with Tempest on the 10th November 2021.    

Remember to bring your BIGGEST smiles to 

school that day! Tempest will give you a 

link and contact details, so you will be able 

to order prints in 

time for Christmas. 

We are busy in classes making gifts for our 

Christmas catalogue. If you would like to     

contribute for craft making items, we are   

asking for voluntary  donations of £5 per half 

term, £10 per term or £30 per academic year.  

The payment item is now live on Parent pay. 



Child Protection Information 

If you are concerned about the welfare of a child at Doubletrees School please contact Guy Chappell or Heidi Hoskin 

(Designated Safeguarding Leads) on 01726 812757.Alternatively you could report your concern to Cornwall Central  Referral 

Unit for Child Protection on 0300 123 1116. 

 

 

 

M&M Productions performed at Doubletrees last week.  

The Wizard of Oz was absolutely fantastic with lots of 

laughter.  The learners enjoyed the virtual performance 

in their class bubbles,  joined by the Wizard herself!  We 

have booked another performance of Snow White in 

November.  We cant wait! 



 

It’s Harvest time!  We will be celebrating the 

Harvest festival in school on Tuesday 19th       

October.  We will be collecting tinned and dry 

foods for Treverbyn Community Food Bank.   

If you would like to support the charity and 

the school event, please send your donations 

in to school from next week.   

THANK YOU! 

TUESDAY 19TH OCTOBER  

Child Protection Information 
 

If you are concerned about the welfare of a child at Doubletrees School please contact 

Guy Chappell or Heidi Hoskin (Designated Safeguarding Leads) on 01726 

812757.Alternatively you could report your concern to Cornwall Central  Referral Unit 

for Child Protection on 0300 123 1116. 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

M&M Productions 

Presents Show White @ 

Doubletrees School 23rd 

November 2021 



 

Makaton Sign of the  

Week      Is………..’Friend’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hold hands together and move down twice 

 (as if shaking hands) 

 

 

 


